
NEUTRAL BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 

P & C ASSOCIATION 

 

Agenda of P&C Meeting 4/18 

To be held on Wednesday 13 June 2018 at 7.30pm 

 

Agenda item Document/speaker 
1. WELCOME AND APOLOGIES Sharmila Soorian 
2. MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING As circulated 
3. BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF PREVIOUS 

MEETING 
Sharmila Soorian 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 

Michelle Jackson 

5. PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

Nadia Tobia 

6. TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

Jenny Spillane 

7. SCHOOL COUNCIL REPORT  
8. SUB COMMITTEE REPORTS 

a. Uniform Shop 
b. Events and Functions 
c. Band 
d. Canteen 

 

 
Ginita Taylor 

Vanessa Baumer-
Rowley 

Band Committee 
Alex Middleton 

9. OTHER BUSINESS 
- Code of Conduct 
- Grievance Procedure 

Sharmila Soorian 

       2018 MEETING DATES 
Wednesday 8 August  
Wednesday 12 September  
Wednesday 17 October  
Wednesday 21 November  
Wednesday 12 December (reserve) 

 

 

Attachments 

8a) Uniform shop Report 

The uniform shop ran out of some items due to the sudden cold snap, but now all is back in 
stock. There are a couple of new volunteers which is helping share the load. The uniform 
shop is holding three second hand sales per term. 



8b) Events and functions 

The invites for parents and carers for the Annual Parents and Carers social evening which 
will be held on Saturday night the 11th August are completed. It is an adults only event to be 
held upstairs in the Piano lounge of Minskys Hotel in Cremorne. There is an early bird ticket 
price of $35per person which includes an informal dinner, canapes and entertainment. There 
will also be a live auction held as a fundraiser. Tickets sold via trybooking and the link is on 
the invite. Formal Invites will be going out via pupil post this week. 

The carnival this year will have a country theme. A poster competition will begin this week 
when the flyers will go home for the children. Stall allocations are currently being finalised in 
the next couple of weeks so classes can begin to work on their posters, collecting of items 
etc 

There is also a call out for items to be donated for 32 auctions held in the year. This event 
will take place at a time separate to the carnival. People may donate good and services from 
people's place of work and local business ie, hairdressing vouchers/facials, accommodation, 
architectural services, restaurants etc. 

8c) Band 

Senior band is coming along really well. This term is a very interesting one because they 
are preparing for further performances over the year. In terms of development of musical 
skills, they are heading towards grade one and a half as well as grade two pieces which are 
obviously challenging and at the same time allow for development of musical elements such 
as semi-quavers, legato playing and different ranges of articulation and dynamics. 

Concert Band had a very successful Band Camp and set a wonderful example to junior 
bands, not only in their musicality but also in how they carried themselves between tutorials, 
rehearsals and cabins. A lengthy bus trip to the venue on Friday afternoon would have 
tested the most patient human, however Concert Band did not waiver in their mature 
behaviour. Sincere gratitude should be given to band camp organisers, Fiona Pereira and 
Belinda Lucas, Genevieve Carnegie (Deputy Principal (rel.)), supporting teachers, 
conductors, tutors and parents who made this, what we all believe to be, one of the most 
successful band camps to date.   

Concert Band performed beautifully at Sydney Eisteddfod and received a High Commended 
for their efforts. Their next performance is for NSW School Band Festival on August 8. Mr 
Hampton has been very impressed with punctuality and discipline of band members. 

8d) Canteen 

 


